
Call for Papers 

1st Milan-Bayreuth Student PPE Conference 

The PPPA programme of the University of Milan and San Raffaele University, together 

with the University of Bayreuth Philosophy  & Economics Programme, invite submissions 

from both BA/BSc and MA/MSc students for the first Milano-Bayreuth Student PPE Con-

ference. The conference will take place on May the 21st, 2025 in Milan, and will be follo-

wed by the PPE Europe Annual Conference on May the 22nd and 23rd. 

Papers on any topic in the area of Philosophy, Politics and Economics will be considered 

for presentation at the conference, with priority given to papers at the intersection 

between these disciplines. Submissions should be between 2,000-4,000 words and inclu-

de an abstract of 150 words. Submissions should be sent no later than 28 February to the 

email address: ppeconference2025@unisr.it. Please include “Milan-Bayreuth Student 

Conference” in the subject line. You should remove all identifying information from your 

submission and include a covering letter with your name, university, degree title, year of 

study and contact information. 

There will be eight papers (4 Milan + 4 Bayreuth), and invited students will have free ac-

cess to the PPE Europe Annual Conference. 

Organisers:  Bayreuth: Paolo Galeazzi (pagale87@gmail.com) 

  Milano: Francesco Guala (francesco.guala@unimi.it)  

https://ppeineurope.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/2024-for-2025-bozza-call.pdf
mailto:ppeconference2025@unisr.it

